From: Alan Coyle

Sent: 03 February 2010 14:49

To: Donald McGougan; Dave Anderson; Marshall Poulton
Cc: Andy Conway; Ailie Wilson; Nick Smith

Subject: OSSA Synopsis of Process

Attachments: OSSA Synopsis.pdf; PSSA-OSSA Questions.doc
Gents

Andy and | had a useful meeting with Steven Bell and Dennis Murray on the On Street agreement which helped us
get further understanding of the current issues and any opportunities to gain greater control and cost savings going
forward. I've attached a synopsis of the process for the supplemental and will also send you some further points in
addition to this. There remains a £10m delta on the OSSA - £5m BDDI issues, Roads and Planning issues a further
£5m.

For info I've also sent a copy of the questions we've posed to Steven and Dennis on the Princes Street agreement,
my further note will address some of these issues. \We will be having a further meeting at the end of February to work
through the final commercials from the PSSA.
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